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June News  

And just like that we are already in the last month of 

school! We are enjoying the warm weather especially 
those classes with swimming lessons!  

 

Congratulations to Tro -Valôs class of 2017. Every one of 
you looked incredible and it was a great day full of        

celebrations! We are excited to see what each of you     
accomplishes in the years to come!  

 
Both Divisonals and Zones have now passed for Track and 

field. All of our athletes did awesome from Grade 7 -12. 
Good luck to both Stephanie and Michelle Hoppins who are 

heading to Track and Field Provincials this weekend to 
participate in High Jump in Edmonton. We wish both of 

you the best of luck!  
 

Mark your calendars for the year end band concert. June 
14 th  at 7:30 p.m. Trovalôs band will perform in the gym. 

Come and listen to some awesome music and witness how 

hard they have worked this year.  
 

The exam schedule is posted on our website so make sure 
to take a look at those important dates for Final exams for 

grade 7 -12. They are fast approaching.  
 

Make sure to enjoy the awesome weather we are having 
and enjoy an awesome well deserved summer break!!  

 

Chantalle Van Otterloo  
Associate Principal  
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Trochu Valley School staff would like to wish you all a very 

happy and healthy summer holiday - we hope you all get plenty 

of fun, sun and good times.  

Reminder - the 2017 -2018 School year commences September 

5, 2017. See you in  the Fall!  
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 Exam Preparation 
 

Practice exams for all grade         
levels to help prepare for finals 

are available at: 
Alberta.exambank.com 

This is a powerful resource for all 
Alberta students. 

If you and your child are          
interested in utilizing this          

resource contact the subject 
teacher for the user name and 

password.  
 

Please ensure that your child             

is well rested and ready to do  

their best. A nutritious breakfast 

the morning of exams is  also          

very beneficial.  

REPORT CARDS 
Elementary will be released  at 

3:25 pm on Thursday, June 29th.   
Any report cards not picked up 

Friday can be picked up              
Thursday, June 30th by noon.  

Junior /Senior High report cards 
will be available for pick up         

Friday, June 30th until noon.           
Please make arrangements for  
your childôs report cards to be  
picked up either by yourself,           

your child or a responsible adult . 

Report Cards will not be 
mailed home. 

JUNE 2017 EXAM SCHEDULE 

нлмт tǊƻǾƛƴŎƛŀƭ                 
!ŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ¢Ŝǎǘ 5ŀǘŜǎ 

DǊŀŘŜ с 5ŀǘŜǎ 
aƻƴΦΣ WǳƴŜ мфτ[! tŀǊǘ . 
¢ǳŜǎΦΣ WǳƴŜ нлτaŀǘƘ 

¢ƘǳǊǎΦΣ WǳƴŜ ннτ{ƻŎƛŀƭ {ǘǳŘƛŜǎ 
CǊƛΦΣ WǳƴŜ ноτ{ŎƛŜƴŎŜ 
DǊŀŘŜ ф 5ŀǘŜǎ 

aƻƴΦΣ WǳƴŜ нсτ{ƻŎƛŀƭ {ǘǳŘƛŜǎ 
¢ǳŜǎΦΣ WǳƴŜ нтτ[! tŀǊǘ . 
²ŜŘΦΣ WǳƴŜ нуτaŀǘƘ 
¢ƘǳǊǎΦΣ WǳƴŜ нфτ{ŎƛŜƴŎŜ 

DƻƻŘ [ǳŎƪ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΗ 
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Meeting for 2017-2018 High School 

Students & Parents  
Wed., June 5, 7:00 pm   -  Room 1040 

This meeting is for  

all 2017-2018 High School parents and students.         

The meeting will focus on the High School Curriculum and the        

criteria students need to attain a high school diploma. Students and 

parents will be planning the courses and options to be taken in their 

grade 10, 11 and 12 school years. 

SUMMER CAMP SPORTS                      

SCHOLARSHIPS 
Students who plan to attend a sports camp this summer are 

encouraged to apply for Mr. Bill Cunningham s scholarships.          

Mr. Cunningham generously awards $50.00 towards  

a sports camp to 4 applicants.                                 

For more information  contact                      

Mr. Cunningham at  442-4328 

Thank You Parent Council 
 

Trochu Valley School would like to 

thank Tro Val Parent Council for their 

amazing support of our school. 

 

From Hot Lunches, Birthday Books, 

Awards, Staff Appreciation, Drama, 

Curling, Special Event funding to 

Equipment purchases, they help us out 

so much. 

 

We are extremely grateful for the  

monetary assistance Parent Council 

gives to help fund field trips. Without 

their contribution the cost of bussing 

would have to come from our families 

and can be rather expensive. 

  

Thank you so much for the donation 

towards the purchase of the             

commercial toaster used in the         

Breakfast program. This is a wonder-

ful free program for the students and 

the new toaster helps things run a lot 

smoother, 

 

Without the help of Parent Council a 

lot of these events would not 

be possible. Thank you again 

to our most amazing parent 

council! 

Senior High School Track and Field Summary 

 

On May 16h, 10 Troval track athletes competed in Three Hills at Divisionals. The team consisted of 

Jamie Doyle, Stephanie Hoppins, Bryce Gray, Coleman Murray, Tessa Newton, Gillian Fobes, Jillian Kary, 

Michelle Hoppins, Macartney Leischner and Jolina De La Cruz. 

All 10 of our Sr Track team qualified for zones at Foothills Athletic Park on May 23. Way to Go Tro Val!!! 

Stephanie and Michelle Hoppins placed  1st and 3rd in their High Jump category and qualified for Provincials 

June 2 & 3 in Edmonton at Foote Field!  

Way to go Stephanie and Michelle! We are so very proud of you and wish you the best of Luck at       

Provincials.  

Thank you to Mr. Wiley for coaching the Senior Track team. 


